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D“WSI%N MEMORANDUM
2018
POSTPONEMENT OF THE ADMINISTRATION OF 2017 PHILIPPINE
EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, SGOD
Chief, CID
Division Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Private School Principals

7 As per DepEd Advisory entitled Postponement of the Administration of 2017 Philippine
FEducational Placement Test (PEPT), the administration of the 2017 PEPT on April 22, 2018 in
Luzon and April 29, 2018 in Visayas and Mindanao shall be postponed due to administrative and
logistic limitations.

2. In line with this, a new schedule of administration will be released later.

3. Attached is the advance copy of the said DepEd Advisory.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.

} CUNANAN, CESO VI
ivision Superintendent N
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ADVISORY

Postponement of the Administration of 2017 Philippine Educational
Placement Test (PEPT)

1.  Pursuant to DepEd Order {DO} 55, s. 2016 entitled Policy Guidelines on
the National Assessment of Student Learning for the K to 12 Education Program
and DepEd Memorandum (DM) 34, 5. 2018 entitled Registration for the 2017
Philippine Educational Placement Test National Administration. the

Department of Educaticn {DepEd), through the Bureau of Education
Assessment {BEA) will administer the 2017 PEPT on April 22, 2018 in Luzon
and Apri 29, 2018 in Visayas and Mindanao.

3 However, due to administrative and logistuical limitations, test
administration shall be postponed and new schedule of administration will be

announced iater.

3 For clarification and other related concerns, please call the BEA-EAD
Office at telephone number {02} 631-2589.

4.  Immediate dissemination of this Adwvisory is desired.

LORNA DIG DINO
Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction



